
 
 
 

Pitt County Board of Education 
1717 West 5th Street, Greenville, NC  27834 

December 14, 2017 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

  
The Pitt County Board of Education hereby gives Notice of a Special Called Meeting to be called 
to order at 12:00 pm on Monday, December 18, 2017, in the 3rd Floor Board Room of the Pitt 
County Office Building, located at 1717 West 5th Street, Greenville NC  27834. 

The Purpose of this meeting will be to review, consider, discuss, and potentially take action upon 
a personnel report.   

 

 


